From: Henrietta Fudakowski
Sent: 05 December 2017 15:44
To: Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Peter Fudakowski m
Subject: Re: New application at 27-29 Whitfield Street ref: 2017/6080/P

Dear Laura,

I have looked at the so called revised plans.

They are pretty extensive, and again make changes to the part of the plan which I feel most
strongly about. Namely the size and look of the additional top floor. The fact that there is
now an internal bar instead of a Juliet balcony will not prevent it being used except for
maintenance as is planned. The refigured windows are not at all in keeping with the rest of
the building and impact on the next door listed building. They will overlook neighbouring
terraces. We already have trouble with local office terraces being used for parties and late
night revelries, let alone smoking areas. Quite frankly I see no reason for this 3rd floor
extension to be approved at all. All the other frontages on Colville Place are one story lower.

If you had visited the site you would see that the brickwork under the rendering has been
interfered with over the years, so exposing the brickwork, with or without a lime wash will
look dreadful.

The fact that this planning application has been going for so many years, should suggest to
you that they are pushing at boundaries, which they do not expect to respect.

Regards
Henrictta and Peter Fudakowski

Henrietta Fudakowski




